
Διάκριση για το σχολείο μας

  

Με ιδιαίτερη χαρά λάβαμε την αξιολόγηση του προγράμματος Erasmus "Building
Competencies of the 21th Century", που παρατίθεται.

  

  

"As part of the closure of your grant agreement 2018-1-FR01-KA229-048170_1, the Agency
carried out the qualitative assessment of your final report as well as the verification of your
financial management. This assessment was carried out on the basis of criteria
defined by the European Commission relating to the relevance, the 
overall quality of implementation, impact and dissemination of project results. 
Your project demonstrates high quality implementation and results. 
I have the honor to announce that your European partnership project entitled “Building 21st
century competencies: learning from the past” 
is selected as an example of good practice
. We invite you to now refer to it in any communication related to your European project and use
the logo provided to you provision annexed to this notification. This selection may generate at
the level of the Agency as well as at the level of the European Commission special solicitations
(testimonials, interventions or publications, collections of projects, prizes) within the framework
specific enhancement actions linked to the implementation and/or results of European Erasmus
+ projects. In addition, 
this distinctive mention appears on the public space of your project referenced on the
European platform promoting the results of Erasmus + projects (E+PRP). 
We would like to warmly congratulate you and thank you for your high-quality commitment to
the Erasmus + European program for education and training. We will not fail to keep you
informed of any broadcasts that will be made on your project. We wish you every success in
your future activities.

  

Το logo του προγράμματος σχεδιάστηκε από την παλιά μας μαθήτριας E.B.
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